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RESIGNATION OF NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Director(s)”) of Far East Holdings International 
Limited (the “Company”) hereby announces that Mr. Desmond Chiu (“Mr. Chiu”) has 
tendered his resignation as a non-executive Director of the Company with effect from 16 
February 2015 due to his other business opportunities. Mr. Chiu has confirmed that he has no 
disagreement with the Board and there is no matter relating to his resignation that needs to be 
brought to the attention of the shareholders of the Company or The Stock Exchange of Hong 
Kong Limited.

The Board would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr. Chiu for his valuable contributions 
made to the Company.

By order of the Board
Far East Holdings International Limited

Richard Yen
Managing Director

Hong Kong, 16 February 2015
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